From: Poppe, Molly 
Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2015 3:15 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Eilers, Lisa; Widawsky, Dan
Subject: Gifts to the City accepted by DSS

The Department of Streets and Sanitation (DSS) has accepted donations on behalf of the City for the citywide Clean and Green program.  Molly Poppe with DSS is responsible for receiving the donations.  The donations were received from Chicago Gateway Green ($250), Keep Chicago Beautiful ($250) and Invenergy, LLC ($250).  The check donations will be used to support the Department’s Clean and Green program.

Molly Poppe

Director of Public Affairs

Department of Streets and Sanitation

